
 

Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference 
 
 
The Escambia County School District will hold a mandatory pre-bid conference for 
RFP #150402 – Fire Alarm Inspection and Maintenance. All prospective bidders 
must be licensed and bonded in the State of Florida. Prospective bidders must 
possess a State of Florida Alarm System Contractor license and/or be a State 
Certified Unlimited Electrical Contractor and have current technicians’ manufacturer 
trained certification. Bidders must also be a qualified and authorized manufacturer 
dealer for their fire alarm system. Failure to appear will prohibit participation in 
the bid process.  
 
 
 

Date:  Thursday, September 4, 2014 
 
    Place:  J.E. Hall Center    
      30 E. Texar Drive 
      Maintenance Conference Room  
      Pensacola, FL 32503 
             
    Time:  8:00 a.m. –11:00 a.m. (CST) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Allison Watson, Purchasing 
Department, at (850) 469-6210. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 


